child

507 PHILADELPHIA PIKE WILMINGTON, DELAWARE 19809-2177 TELEPHONE (302) 762-8988 FAX (302) 762-8983

March 1, 2013

Ms. Karen B. Owens
Secretary/Treasurer
c/o Ashby & Geddes, P.A.
500 Delaware Avenue, 8<sup>th</sup> Floor
Wilmington, DE 19801

Dear Members of the Delaware Bankruptcy American Inn of the Court:

On behalf of the children and families served by CHILD Inc, we wish to thank you for your donation of a box of school supplies that you value at \$\_\_\_\_\_\_. Every dollar donated to CHILD Inc furthers our mission to improve the lives of dependent, neglected or abused children and their families. We are the leading advocate for Delaware's children with 2013 marking our 50<sup>th</sup> year! Our program provides creative solutions for families in crisis.

Since 1963, this vital agency has provided shelter, foster care, counseling and parent education to families with "at-risk" children. We reached an estimated 21,200 participants last year and our program continues to grow, thanks to the financial support from donors like you. For a complete list of services, please review our website at: <a href="https://www.childinc.com">www.childinc.com</a>.

As required by the Omnibus Budget Reconciliation Act of 1993. We hereby confirm that we did not provide goods or services in consideration for this gift. Please retain this letter as your receipt for tax purposes.

If you have any questions or comments that you would like to share with us, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely yours,

Timothy J. Brandau, Ph.D.

**Executive Director**